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TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024 
 
 
I, the undersigned, give notice that there will be a Special Meeting on Monday, 
December 18th, 2023, at 7:00 pm at the Town Hall, 175 Louisa Road in Wentworth 
for the adoption of the Budget for 2024 Fiscal Year and the three-year program of 
Capital Expenditures. 
 
At that sitting, the deliberations of the Council and the question period will deal 
exclusively with the Budget and the three-year program of Capital Expenditures. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth this 6th day of December 2023. 
 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer 
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